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In attendance: Sandrea Taliaferro, Brennan Peaslee, Assistant Superintendent Anne Kebler, Principal Kristen 

White, Facilities Director Joe Williams,  

 

The meeting was opened at 5:00 by Mrs. Kebler. Mrs. Peaslee was made Chair of this subcommittee.  

 

Fields (Practice and Recess)  

Mr. Williams explained that the fields when wet are not used. The use will not only destroy the field, but the 

mud will be ground into the carpet. When the ground is frozen, they can be used. He said it’s been like that 

since he went to school here.   

Playground  

Playground is ordered and Mr. Williams is looking at lining everything up for install. The playground will be 

located 60’ from the double gate and will be a 40’ x 100’ area.   

Baseball Diamond  

Bases are here and will be installed this spring by Corey Howe. The right field is not regulation so it will be a 

ground rule double.  

Sidewalks  

Mr. Williams has touched bases with the contractor and the cost of the sidewalks will be $15,000-$16.000.  

Gym Floor  

Mr. Williams is waiting for bids to be returned. He wanted to know if the Board will want to set aside half hour 

intervals with bidding contractors to explain their products at the May 3rd Board meeting. This will be brought 

to the full Board tonight. Bids closed April 22nd and he is accepting bids for flooring products other than Nora 

Flooring.  

Dumpsters  

Mr. Williams said we need to order another dumpster. Bees will be out soon, and he usually compacts the trash 

two or three times a week. He also takes trash to the Transfer Station using his own truck on Monday and 

Friday. He said it cost the district a $160 charge for overfill. The Waste Management line is overspent. He 

explained there has been a lot of trash because of students eating in their rooms. Mrs. Kebler will check to see if 

this cost can come out of ESSER funds. He would like a 10-yard dumpster. 

Pro Rider Motorcycle Safety Class  

FYI Michele Cole and Jason McKenna will be holding advanced motorcycle safety courses on various 

weekends. They have an insurance binder and also waivers for hold harmless. They have also filled out a 

facility use form. These will take place on Saturdays. They have received permission from Mrs. White. 

 

 

Mrs. Gelinas made a motion, seconded by Mrs. Taliaferro to adjourn the Facilities Sub-Committee 

meeting at 6:00. (Vote 2-0) 

 

Respectfully submitted for approval at the next Facilities Sub-Committee meeting, 

 

Priscilla Colbath 

School Board Secretary 
 


